BOUNDARY REVIEW BOARD
ANALYST: OLIVIA BREY

	
	
	Expenditures
	
	Revenues
	
	FTEs
	
	TLTs

	2024 Revised Budget, Annualized
	
	$442,699
	
	$0
	
	2.0
	
	0.0

	2025 Base Budget Adjust.
	
	$33,141
	
	$0
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	2025 Decision Packages
	
	$8,950
	
	$0
	
	0.0 
	
	0.0 

	2025 Proposed Budget
	
	$485,000
	
	$0
	
	2.0
	
	0.0

	% Change from prior biennium, annualized
	
	9.6%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Dec. Pkg. as % of prior biennium, annualized
	
	2.0%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Major Revenue Sources: General Fund



DESCRIPTION

The Boundary Review Board is an independent, quasi-judicial agency established by state mandate[footnoteRef:2] that provides review and adjudication of proposals for boundary changes by cities, fire districts, water, sewer, and irrigation districts within King County, including city or district annexations, new city incorporations, and district mergers. The Board is composed of 11 members and employs two staff members, as well as contracts with independent legal counsel. [2:  RCW Chapter 36.93] 


SUMMARY OF PROPOSED BUDGET AND CHANGES

The Executive’s proposed 2025 budget would increase the Boundary Review Board appropriation by 9.6% over the annualized 2024 revised budget. The 2025 budget proposal for the Boundary Review Board includes a base budget adjustment, as well as a central rate adjustment. The central rate adjustment of $8,950 includes an increase in Facilities and IT Central Rates. 

KEY ISSUES

Staff have not identified any key issues with this budget.







